15 May 2023

W23 THANKYOU THANK YOU

There is still the occasional loaded sled deck roaming around town, but after the heat of the past week, we feel pretty confident to
call sled season over in Golden BC, this year.

With that we wanted to take the time to say a huge THANK YOU to everyone involved with snowmobiling in Golden BC.

Sled Golden runs through a wonderful combination of trail users, members, sponsors, contractors, staff, government partners and
general supporters all working towards the goal of snowmobiling in Golden. We appreciate each and every one of you and look

forward to another great season next year.

Please stay in touch with us by following our Facebook page. We will post any summer initiatives that are taking place.

Thanks again! Cheers.



